
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Literacy 
In Literacy, we have been learning about the features of biographies.                                              
We are now beginning to write our biographies using the skills we have learnt. 
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Maths 
 

In Maths, we have been learning all about 
money. We are learning to recognise the 
value of coins and notes and using them 
to make different amounts of money. 

 

 
 
   

           

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 23rd May 2025   
 

 
 
 
 

 

Hello and welcome to our last newsletter for this half term. 
Even though it has been a short half term, we have all worked 
really hard and we are, as always, extremely proud of how 
much the children have achieved. 



  

 

 

 

 

Art & DT 

 

 
In his link class, Jake has been developing his modelling skills using clay. Next 
half term, he will be applying the skills he has learnt to make a clay pot. 
 

    
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Geography 
Our Geography lessons have been great fun this week! 
We have being using our globes to identify the tropics of Cancer and Capricorn. 
Using our i-pads, we then found out about the weather patterns in diffierent 
regions around the world.                                                                                                
Finally, we used the information to present our own weather forecasts. 
 

 
 



  

Meanwhile, in Base 15 we have been practising our sewing skills. 
 

     
 

 

Finally, last week we told you that Ryleigh and Alexia-Rae had gone off for 
three days of adventure and excitement at the pioneer centre.                                   
Here, as promised, are some photographs: 

           

 



  

           

 

The girls both had a fantastic time-and we think Miss Bueno enjoyed herself too! 
 

 
 

We hope you all have a great half term! 
 


